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HEALTH SYSTEMS DIVISION 

 

 Tina Kotek, Governor 

500 Summer St NE E35 
Salem, OR, 97301 

Voice: 503-945-5772 or 800-527-5772 
TTY: 711 

www.oregon.gov/OHA/HSD 
 Date: April 5, 2024 

 

 To: Coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 

  

 From:  Dave Inbody, CCO Operations director 

 

 Subject:  Due date and submission destination for Mental Health Parity (MHP) analysis documentation 

 

This communication is to notify CCOs about the due date extension for the Contract Year 2024 deliverable 

listed below. 

 

Contract Deliverable 
Original 

Due Date 

New Due 

Date 
Notes 

Ex. M, Sec. 25, Para. b 

MHP analysis documentation 

6/1/2024 6/3/2024 This memo is formal notice about 

changing the due date from that 

stated in the 2024 contract. The new 

due date is the same as that published 

in 2024 MHP protocol.  

 

Both the protocol and the associated 

treatment limitation attestation tool 

are posted on the CCO Contract 

Forms webpage. 

 

Additionally, the destination specified in Exhibit D-Attachment 1 for the MHP analysis documentation has 

been changed. The new destination is the SFTP site specified in the MHP protocol. CCOs must follow the 

instructions in the protocol when submitting their MHP analysis documentation.  

 

Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact Cheryl Henning, CCO Contracts 

Administrator, at Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide our 

members. 

 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HSD/OHP/CCO/Mental%20Health%20Parity_Protocol_2024.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HSD/OHP/CCO/Mental%20Health%20Parity_TxLimit-AttestTool_2024.docx
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/hsd/ohp/pages/cco-contract-forms.aspx
mailto:Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov

